
As I write this letter, we are making final 

arrangements to move from temporary housing in 

Bethlehem into our replacement home in the 

Bangor area.  It has been a long process, over a 

year now, since we lost our Nazareth home of over 

30 years to a devastating fire.  But God has 

provided above and beyond all we could ask or 

think, and by the end of this month, Lord willing, 

we will be totally relocated.  God has taken good 

care of us through you and many others 

throughout this entire process.  Thank you. 

Ministry outreach opportunities are starting to open back up and, of course, 

all the ongoing in-house administrative duties I perform to help keep things 

running behind the scene have never ceased; in fact, they have increased. I am 

thankful for co-workers, Mike and Renae Bussen, who are faithful team 

members here in the Bangor area. 

 

Our staff man in the Ukraine, Anatoly, is in a difficult situation but is finding unique doors of 

opportunity opening up.  We were able to help his wife and daughter 

relocate to the Seattle area where 

Anatoly's brother lives, while 

Anatoly stays behind to minister as 

needed in this country where God 

has called him. 

 

THANK YOU, AGAIN, for 

praying and giving so we can 

continue on.  We appreciate and 

need your help in this way.

M A R C H  2 0 2 2

Cell: (610) 509-6131                        Email: john.cutlip@oaci.org                      Web: oacusa.org                            Online giving: oacgive.org

Open Air  Campaigners - Central Services
O A C  w  P O  B o x  D  w  N a z a r e t h ,  P A   1 8 0 6 4

Anatoly (left) also ministers as a Chaplain 
for members of the military

John, Chris, Chad Chad, Chris, Shannon Chad and Shannon have been a tremendous help on site


